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REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
Agenda Section:  Petitions, Requests, 

Communications 

 
No: 3  

Originating Department: 
 

City Clerk 

Date: 
 
 
09/20/21 

Item: Winona Senior High School Homecoming Parade Request 

 
 
No. 3.4 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUESTED ACTION: 
 

Dear Winona City Council,  
 

This letter is written on behalf of the Winona Senior High School Student Council. With great 
anticipation to return to a little bit of normal, the student council is planning homecoming 
festivities for the week of September 27, 2021 through October 2, 2021. Festivities will focus 
on our theme of "Glowing With the Flow" (Neon) 2021.  One of the events that we would like 
to restart is the homecoming parade on Friday, October 1st. In order to have this event as in 
years past, we would like to request permission to have our parade route proceed to start at 
the high school at 5:30pm., and heading north on South Baker Street, then turning west on 
5th Street, then turning north on Hilbert, with the parade ending at Paul Giel Field at 
approximately 6:15 p.m.  
 
We are also requesting a police escort if officers are available. In previous years, we have 
had an officer that leads the way and put the barricades up as the parade progressed. If we 
could use that resource again that would be appreciated. 
 
Winona Senior High School Student Council appreciates your consideration in the matter. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please free to contact me at the following address, 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Jackie Stevens 
WSHS Teacher and Student Council Advisor 
jacgueline.stevens@winona.k12.mn.us  
507-494-1613  
 


